
Timber Farms Civic Association 

General Meeting Minutes 
November 17, 2012 

I. Call	to	order:	
Bruce	Lipphardt	called	the	meeting	to	order	of	the	Timber	Farms	Civic	Association	at	7:00	
p.m.	on	Wednesday,	November	14,	2012	at	the	Thurgood	Marshall	School.	

II. Roll	Call:	
The	following	board	members	were	present:	Bruce	Lipphardt,	President,	Dave	Frampton,	
Vice-President	and	Robert	Oakes,	Treasurer.		Camille	Dinon,	Secretary,	was	unable	to	attend.	

III. Approval	of	minutes	from	last	meeting:	
Mr.	Oakes	read	the	minutes	from	the	October	Civic	Association	meeting	in	the	absence	of	the	
Secretary,	Camille	Dinon.		The	minutes	were	approved	as	read.	

IV. Treasurer’s	Report:	
Mr.	Oakes	read	the	treasurer’s	report.		Expenditures	year-to-date	were	$4,157.37,	the	most	
for	any	year.	

V. Open	Issues:	
A	report	was	given	on	the	Halloween	Parade	held	on	Sat.	October	27,	weather	was	great	and	
we	had	a	large	turn-out.		Once	again	the	parade	was	led	by	the	Christiana	High	School	
Marching	band.		Cash	prizes	were	given	to	the	ten	best	costumes.		Thanks	to	the	judges,	Tom	
Layman,	Linda	Olds,	and	Bill	and	Jenn	Johnson.		Over	two	hundred	ice	cream	cones	were	
given	out	to	the	band,	children	and	moms	and	dads.	

Bruce	announced	that	the	home	decorating	contest	judging	will	be	Saturday,	December	22.	

Election	was	held	for	the	ofZice	of	President	and	Secretary	for	a	two	year	term.		Bruce	
Lipphardt	was	reelected	President	and	Camille	Dinon	was	reelected	Secretary	for	a	two	year	
term.........Applause	by	the	residents!!!	

VI. New	Business:	
Bruce	gave	an	update	on	the	new	construction	in	Timber	Farms	

County	Councilman,	Dave	Tackett	announced	at	the	meeting	that	the	Timber	Farms	Civic	
Association	and	the	Timber	Farms	Maintenance	Corporation	were	the	best	and	most	active	
in	the	district	that	he	represents.	

		
The	Civic	Association	meeting	was	adjourned	and	turned	over	to	Dave	Schneider.	


